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   Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith 

Date: 4th November 2022 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are selling Poppies for Remembrance Day in school, as normal.  We ask for a donaƟon for 
these (minimum 20p). 
 
We are also selling the following Poppy merchandise: 
Poppy wristbands £1, Rulers £1, Reflectors 50p, Zip pulls 50p and Snap bands £1.50. 
 
Please note we are unable to give change. 
 
Thank you in advance. 
Mrs Berry and the School Council 

If you require assistance or an alternaƟve format for this leƩer, please contact the office who will be able to help.              


